
 

This half term our topic is: 
Changes in Britain from the Stone Age  

to the Iron Age 

English Work 
 

In literacy we will read the book Stone Age Boy by 
Satoshi Kitamura. This book will give us the  
opportunity for lots of exciting writing e.g.  

descriptions, dilemmas etc. We will write our own 
version of the story before moving on to some work 

based around our new class book, The Witches. 

Mathematics 
We will solve lots of problems using place 
value, addition and subtraction. We will 
develop our mathematical understanding 

and fluency, whilst working on our  
reasoning skills. 

Religious  
Education 

Our question this 
half term is: What do 

different people  

Computing 
We will develop our  

word processing skills.  
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The aim of our new curriculum is to link much of the work around a theme, which makes learning more exciting and purposeful. 

Science 
Our first science topic will look at animal and human 
bodies, skeletons and muscles. We will have a WOW 

session where the children can explore different                 
animals’ diets and teeth. 

PSHE 
We will look at identity, society, 

equality and celebrating  
difference. 

Our value for this half term is 
respect. 

Please, Please... 
Continue listening to your child read daily and 

help them with their spellings. Take every           
opportunity to ask them  
mathematical questions! 

Modern Foreign Language 
 

We will have weekly lessons learning to 
speak French. In this first term, we 
will learn “All about Me” which will  
involve learning how to introduce  
ourselves and greet other people.  

Creative Carousel 
This half term, we are either exploring: 

 Clay work– Stone Age clay tile 

 Art– Drawing and painting in the style of  
        Chauvet-Pont d’Arc 

 Cooking– Stone Age flatbreads  
 

Music 
 

This year, Year 3 

will be learning    
how to play trumpets 

(lessons led by a  
specialist from the 

Music service). 

PE 
This half term we will be working 

on a group dance routine as well as  
developing our fine and gross  

motor skills in outdoor PE. 


